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I’m Justice K.- Area AA Events coordinator. For those who don’t know, my role is to ensure that 

Al-Anon is represented at AA events throughout the state. There are several upcoming events. I 

have created a flyer highlighting all of them as well as included the flyers for each individual 

event that is currently available ( See below). Please continue to announce them at your 

groups. If any of your group members approach you for more information, please know I am 

happy to connect and answer any questions they have.  

Last month I reached out to every DR in our Area and requested to be invited to each district 

meeting. I was able to attend one meeting last month and hope to connect with more GRs 

through district meetings for the remainder of the year to continue to raise awareness around 

our tradition of cooperation and encourage participation on these various committees.  

Why is this an important service position? 

 As I have shared several times during my term; My very first Al-Anon meeting took place at an 

AA convention. My very first piece of literature (Courage to Change) was given to me at the 

literature table at an AA convention. I learned about Al-Anon because my loved one included 

me in their recovery and brought me to open AA events that had Al-Anon participation. I 

personally feel that this position is one of the most vital ways we can show up for the 

newcomer and carry the message to the family member who’s still suffering.  

During my term I have had so many wonderful members step up to chair AA events and have 

gotten the chance to connect, know, and support each of them as they served on their various 

committees. I am so grateful to everyone who says yes to service, as this can often require 

stepping outside of our comfort zone or adapting our schedules be available. Service can be 

scary, but for me 8 years ago, someone’s willingness to be of service changed my life.  

This is why it is so important to me that Al-Anon continue to participate with AA. Currently, the 

Connecticut State Convention of Young People in AA is without an Al-Anon Chair or Co-Chair. If I 

am unable to fill these positions, there will not be an Al-Anon program included in the 

weekend’s events. For the first time in many years; there will not be Al-Anon meetings at 

CSCYPAA. I ask that you please continue to talk to your groups about these open positions and 

upcoming events and encourage your member to consider saying “yes” to service!  

LIS,  

Justice K.  

AA Events Coordinator 

 

 



Thank you, Sue & Roxana for your service! 

 



Thank you, Bruce & Lee, for your service! 

 



 

 

CSCYPAA XXXVII (Connecticut State Convention of Young People in AA) 

November 25th-27th 2022  

Please contact Justice K. for details on event.  

 

Thank you, Morgan, for your service! 

NECYPAA XXXII (New England Conference of Young People in AA) 

January 6 – 8th 2023 at The Omni Hotel in New Haven, CT 

For more information visit: https://necypaahost.org/ 

 

https://necypaahost.org/

